
PHOENIX 

Halloween 

Contest 

 

PRINCE RUPERT EVENTS 
Federal public service workers are showing up every day to deliver crucial services we all depend on—even 

though they stopped getting paid properly. Over 200,000 workers and their families are still suffering financial 

and emotional fallout from the Phoenix pay system disaster.  

Halloween is almost here. This will mark the second anniversary of members engaging in large scale actions 

and mobilization around the Phoenix pay system. 

In the spirit of the season, PSAC is asking members to send in a photo or video of their Halloween costume or 

decorations, workplace actions, carved pumpkins, banners, signs or anything else that lets the government 

know we are tired of not getting paid properly.  

PSAC will use what members send in to show the government they have to do more to ensure federal 

government workers get paid correctly and that they must negotiate a collective agreement that recognizes 

the value of our work. 

PSAC members in Prince Rupert are invited to gather and take part … 

OCTOBER 29, 6PM at the DFO Office, 417 2nd Street West  

Pizza dinner, pumpkin carving, and Halloween decorating. Please RSVP to 

MacNeiJ@psac-afpc.com by October 25 so we can plan for food 

OCTOBER 31, 10AM at the DFO Office, 417 2nd Street West 

Gather to pose for a photo with our decorations, then walk next door to 

trick or treat at Nathan Cullen’s office. 

 


